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EGC Golf Experience 2022 

 
Now that many of the Covod-19 restrictions have been lifted at ESTEC 
we can now re-introduce our ‘Golf Experience’ which we trialled very 
successfully in 2019 for our golfers with high handicaps (from 54 down to 
36) hereinafter ‘rookies’. The rookies must have their Baanpermissie. 
 
In this, two rookies will play a 2-ball ‘scramble’ over 9 holes on the ESTEC 
course, accompanied, supported and advised by a relatively experienced 
‘mentor’. 
 
We will play Monday evenings from 16 May to 11 July, so 9 sessions in 
total. Players should show up at the Check-In by 17:45 at the latest for a 
shotgun start at 18:00 
 
Each week we will try to have different parings of rookies with different 
mentors so that we all get to know different playing colleagues over the 
course of the ‘Experience’. 
 
We will introduce a little competitive element. The playing handicap of the 
pair will be the average of the pair and we will use Stableford scoring. The 
mentor will keep the scorecard for the pair but we encourage the rookies 
to do likewise for practice in properly filling out scorecards. At the end of 
the round, each member of a pair will have the same Stableford points. 
Each week, the scores will be recorded.  
 
Hopefully ESCAPE will be open after the rounds for an après-golf drink 
and a debrief chat. 
 
We hope this will be good fun for all, as it was in 2019, and that our rookies 
will get some meaningful practice and gain confidence out on the course 
and, who knows, we might even have some prizes at the end for our top 
rookies on 11 July. 
 
We are grateful that Our Club Captain, Helma Nollen has volunteered to 
be the organiser for this year’s ‘Experience’. She will set up the 
registration shortly so that rookies and mentors alike can sign-up for the 
evenings they’re available.  


